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Thank you for your comments. As discussed in Chapter 3.14 of the

FEIS, improvements in stormwater management are anticipated to result

in improved water quality in the Columbia River. Regarding a suspension

bridge, though that bridge design has advantages in some respects, it is

not feasible to use at this location as such a design would obstruct the

airspace of the Portland International and Pearson Airports and could not

curve, as needed for the design of the bridge over the Columbia River. 

Lastly, regarding planning horizon, the Columbia River Crossing (CRC)

project will use 2030 as the horizon year for all alternatives. The No-

Build Alternative includes planned improvements to the year 2030 for

which need, commitment, financing, and public and political support are

identified and are reasonably expected to be implemented.  
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